FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES
June 14,2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact Bill Burdick,
Connie Harry, Janice Jensen, Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Marc Wormser, and Dotty Raines.

Absent — Barbara Quinn

CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES —The Notes from the May 10, 2012 meeting were electronically approved prior to the meeting.
OLD BUSINESS —None

NEW BUSINESS — Block Captains. Karen Albrecht has resigned as a Block Captain. We will need a
replacement, and Marc Wormser said he will call people on Modena Drive to see if he can find a
replacement.

Pictorial Directory. The Pictorial Directories have arrived. It will be announced that the directories will
be available at the front desk. The front desk will mark off names as residents pick them up. They will
be available immediately, and there will be one per household.

"Bella Buzz". Thordean has been contacted that someone that is interested in printing the newsletter
for us. The newsletter company is operated by ShawDashian Group under the direction of Maria
Southall-Shaw. She did a presentation of what her company can do for our newsletter. It is 100% free
to the Association and is funded by the Advertisers that advertise. It was decided that we would meet
next Thursday, June 21 to discuss this venture.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



